
Welcome RHS Class of 1973, 

Thank you for visiting the RHS ’73 Reunion website. Your committee is determined to organize a 

memorable time for our upcoming 50th reunion. Come and enjoy time with your friends, an engaging 

experience, and sharing the memories, which made the class of 1973 special to you and to each of 

us in a unique way. 

We will kick off our reunion festivities with a Zoom event, “RHS Class of ’73 Jeopardy!”, on Sunday, 

July 16th starting at 3 PM Eastern time.  Please Email your name to reunionrhs50@gmail.com to 

receive the Zoom link so you can join this fun online game.

Details of our October 2023 reunion events are listed on the website cover page. Briefly, we will 

start the weekend’s festivities on Friday, October 6, at 5:00 PM at Park West Tavern on 30 Oak 

Street in Ridgewood, NJ.  

On Saturday, October 7, 2023, we will have a pizza luncheon at 12 noon in the RHS cafeteria, 

followed by tours of the high school. We’ll meet our student ambassador/tour guides at 1:00 

PM on the Heermance Place front lawn.  

Our 50th reunion on Saturday, October 7, 2023 will be held at the Hilton Woodcliff Lake on 200 Tice 

Blvd in Woodcliff Lake, NJ. A one-hour cocktail reception starting at 5pm will be followed by a 5-

hour dinner reception from 6pm to 11pm. The cost for the reunion is $125.00, which is to be pre-

paid by August 1, 2023. Click on the Registration Form button on the website cover page to print the 

form. Fill it out and send it with your payment to Glen Campbell whose address is on the form. You 

can also email the form to Glen and pay via Venmo. It is important that you pre-register to take 

advantage of the $125.00 cost. It is the way to go! If you attend the reunion without pre-registering 

and show up at the door, the cost will be $140.00, and it is CASH ONLY! We encourage you to pre-

register because it helps us reduce the costs of and manage the catering and other arrangements. 

Some hotel rooms are still available for booking at the Hilton Woodcliff Lake for Friday, October 6 

and Saturday, October 7, 2023. There are two Hotel Reservation buttons on the website cover page 

one that will bring you to the reservation site of the Hilton, and another to a list of hotels (with links) 

where you can conveniently book your reservation. Book early as rooms are in high demand in 

Bergen County on our dates. 

If this website is the way you found us and you are now just learning about the reunion, please send 

your best email address to reunionrhs50@gmail.com and tell us if you are planning to attend and 

if you will bring a guest. This will ensure you additional communications relating to the RHS 50th 

reunion. Many classmates who have never attended a reunion are coming to the 50th, and we want 

this to be the best reunion, one at which we see everyone; whether your first or your fifth, we want 

to welcome you there! 

We look forward to seeing you in October 2023, 

Brian Alcock, John “Rusty” Wescott, Glen Campbell, Terri DiModugno, John Oshin 


